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Embassy of the United States of America
Federal Benefits Unit
Athens, Greece
November 14, 2018
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ANNOUNCEMENT

Social Security Administration will be visiting the town of Zadar on November 29, 2018 in an effort to reach out the current and future Social Security recipients, in order to provide general information on Social Security services for people residing overseas and discuss any Social Security concerns.

For this purpose,     Ms. Paraskevi Pangou     and      Mr. Francesco Scrivo, 
Social Security Operations Supervisors in Athens, Greece and Naples, Italy respectively, and Ms. Ourania (Romina) Dedegika, Claims Representative of the Social Security Section of the American Embassy in Athens, Greece will be available at the American Corner Zadar, Stjepana Radića 11b street on November 29, 2018 from 12:00 noon to 14:00 p.m.

Should you need any additional information, please contact the Federal Benefits Unit at +30-210-720-2463 or +30-210-720-2426 daily except Wednesdays, from 09:30 a.m. to 11:30 p.m. or email us at Ourania.Dedegika@ssa.gov .

 
							Sincerely,
							Ourania Dedegika
							Claims Representative
							Federal Benefits Unit
							Athens, Greece
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